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To whom it may concern,
I am delighted to be able to write in support of Rosa Wang and the WenLin Chinese School.
At SCPS, we began our association in 2017 and it proved vety beneficial.

Rosa answered our call after our original provider was unable to meet the level of setvice we would
expect in an independent Prep school.

Although at the time she operated only her own Chinese school, Rosa very quickly adapted to the school
routine, both flexibly and thoroughly. Planning and reports are shared and of a rigorous standard. Her
communication with teachers is first rate.

Our association only-ended-as we extended the provision of Mandatin through to out Senior School
meaning we brought the teaching ‘in-house’.

Ultimately, Rosa is deeply wedded to the promotion of the Mandarin language and Chinese culture and I
am sure that you will find that any relationship you develop with her and her colleagues will be fruitful.

Please do contact me if you wish to know any more information. I would be happy to help.

Yours faithfully,
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Tom Mylne
Head of Prep
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